
 
 

  

Dear Year 6 Students,  

If you are enrolled for Year 7 in 2021 at Pine Rivers State High School, you are cordially 

invited to attend our ORIENTATION DAY. Only students already enrolled are allowed to 

attend for the day.  

Venue: Pine Rivers State High School Assembly Hall 
 

Date:               Monday November 30th 2020 
 

Time:              • 8:30am for a prompt 8:45am start 

• 2:50pm pick up from the Assembly Hall 
 

Dress:              Current School Uniform 
 

Transport:     Students make their own arrangements 
 

Please 
Bring:              

Morning Tea and Lunch in your school bag, bucket hat, water bottle, 
pen/pencils in your pencil case 

 

We will hold sausage sizzle at the end of the day for our 2021 Year 7 students. 

Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 restrictions we will not be holding our usual parent 

portion of Orientation day. PRSHS apologises, as we value our parents and carers highly! 

We will hopefully hold a parent information session early next year. Our principal will add 

an introductory video to our website on Orientation Day.   

We look forward to seeing you soon and thank you again for choosing to enrol at Pine 

Rivers State High School!  

Kind Regards,  

                                               
Mrs Anne Davie                                       Mr David Armstrong 
(HoD Junior Secondary)                                                (Deputy Junior Secondary)  

 

 

 


